Embassy of the United States of America

New Delhi, India
OFFICE OF THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES, A.l.

May 19, 2025

Mr. Rajeev Kohli
Director
New Delhi

Dear Mr. Kohli:

[ am writing to express our deepest gratitude for the exceptional service and
support provided by you during the recent visit of Vice President JD Vance and his
family to New Delhi.

Your professionalism, dedication, and attention to detail ensured that we had
enough cars to support the Vice President and his family throughout their stay. The
seamless coordination and prompt response to any situation were truly

commendable and greatly appreciated.

Please extend our heartfelt thanks to all the staff involved. Their hard work and
dedication did not go unnoticed, and we are deeply appreciative of their service.

Best regards,

T e

Jorgan Andrews
Chargé d'Affaires, a.1




